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December 7, 2021 - Today's meeting notes

This afternoon, we gathered as a whole group to let students know the plan for today's meeting. We introduced one of our new eS2S Teachers, 1st grade Mrs. Lori Bold. We have also added 2 others teachers who will help us out as needed; 3rd grade teacher, Mrs. Lisa Renard and 4th grade teacher, Mrs. Libbi Dale. 

In small groups, students shared feedback about Safety Patrol. We wanted to check in with them to find out how it was going, answer any questions of concerns, etc. Safety Patrol will now have a safety vest to wear while doing their job. The vests are stored in Officer Kyker's office.

Students also wrote Christmas cards to all Midtown Elementary faculty and staff members. They did a fantastic job! 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 1st. It was decided that we would wait until February to meet again, since the 1st Tuesday in January is the first day back from Winter Break.

We want to wish each and every one of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any problems, questions or concerns.  You can send a message through Remind or school email.

Your eS2S Teachers,
Señora Clemons (hmclemons@madisoncity.k12.al.us), 
Ms. Carissa Davis (cmdavis@madisoncity.k12.al.us), 
Mrs. Wendy Tibbs (wtibbs@madisoncity.k12.al.us), 
Mrs. Susan Vest (savest@madisoncity.k12.al.us),
Mrs. Lori Bold (llbold@madisoncity.k12.al.us), 
Mrs. Lisa Renard (lkrenard@madisoncity.k12.al.us)
Mrs. Libbi Dale (eldale@madisoncity.k12.al.us)
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